
Hello, 

Please vote no on allowing large grows on rangeland. 

Particularly greenhouse growing is very distressing. If one was 

near your house you would understand how the loud generators, 

bright lights all night are very disturbing. Gas storage for 

generators is also dangerous during fire season.increased traffic 

and just plain ugly greenhouses everywhere is not fro 

mendocino county. 

 

Also very detrimental to the enviroment as acres are leveled and 

water is compromised.  

Besides the fact that the initial roll out of the cannabis program 

was and remains a total disaster. we already voted no on 

measure AF.  

thank you for your consideration, Michelle Costa 
 


